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7 June 2023 

 

 

Dear Families,  

Year 6 Friendly Game – Monday 12.6.23  

  

Your child has been selected to represent the school at Stamford Green in a football friendly on 

Monday 12.6.23. The games should start at 3.30pm and we aim to be finished by 4.30pm.  

  

The children will need football boots (trainers may be better due to hard ground) and shin pads and 

must have royal blue or white football socks.  

  

Parents/Carers are welcome to come and watch this event from 3.50pm. These are friendly games 

to give some children who were unable to play earlier in the year a chance to represent the school. 

These should be treated as low stakes and fun. No pressure.  

  

The following children have been invited to represent the school:  

  

Ollie C, Max B, Jack E, Preston F, Caspar G, Myles H, Ben M, Jack P, Milo DP, Rian, Harvey, Luis, Chan 

Hee  

  

Please click here and complete the Google Form to give permission for your child to take part and to 

indicate whether you will collect them or if they should walk home.  

  

Please ensure this is completed by Friday 9 June.  

  

Kind regards,  

  

Mr Deane-Armstrong,  

  

Year 6 Class Teacher and Opportunities and Experiences Leader of Learning  

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk  
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